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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
March 4, 2022 

atrefry@manitouspringsco.gov 
(719) 306-2884

Planned Water Disruption Along Western Manitou Avenue on March 8 

MANITOU SPRINGS CO – Any residents along Manitou Avenue, in between Tubby’s 
Turnaround and Serpentine Drive may experience a water disruption on Tuesday, 
March 8th, to allow Wildcat Construction to complete a water line tie-in. In addition, 
residents living at the end of Waltham Ave, near the intersection of Manitou Ave, may 
also be affected by this disruption. 

This disruption will be in place from 8:00AM-5PM, so we are encouraging the affected 
residents to plan accordingly. 

This disruption is tentative depending on inclement weather. We appreciate your 
cooperation while we upgrade our utilities infrastructure! 
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